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Dear Member
GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATION 

We are writing to advise you that from the 25th May 2018, there has been a change in the way that we keep information.

The new General Data Protection Regulation states that we must acquire authorisation from anyone that we have information on.

Therefore, we are writing to you, as we currently hold your name and address as the emergency contact for a Dial a ride client, and we need your agreement for us to hold your name and address on file.

We can confirm that your details are held in a locked cupboard and are only available for  the Administration department to view, and would only be used in the event of an emergency, when they would be given to the relevant emergency services. If the customer terminates their membership with TCTA the information will be destroyed securely.

Attached is a form that we require you to complete if you are in agreement with us holding your information. You have the right to opt out at anytime by just letting us know. 

We appreciate your assistance in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Jayne Cribben

Chief Executive 

General Data Protection Regulation

Emergency Contact Form
	Emergency contact name
	

	Address
	

	Emergency contact number
	

	Alternative emergency contact number
	

	Relationship
	


I confirm I give consent to TCTA holding the information above on file, held securely whilst _______________________ (Clients Name) is a member of Thanet Community Transport Association.

If the customer terminates their membership all information will be destroyed securely 

Signed _____________________________
Dated ______________________________

Registered in England no 37088775

Charity number 1100715


